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Appeal to Protect Yourself by
Voluntary Lockdown!

The present Corona spike has reached unprecedented
high and has affected scores of people. The healthcare
system is collapsing under tremendous pressure.
Everywhere the patients are waiting to be admitted in
time for treatment. Never before have we seen such a
serious pan India pandemic.

The issue whether to observe lockdown - has been
discussed amongst Managing Committee members and
leaders of various Trade Associations.

The GCCI appeals to all businessmen to take the
decision in their own individual capacity whether to shut
down their business for a few days. They should not
bother about what next door neighbour °/ others are
doing. Precaution is better than Cure - was never more
true than in today’s time.

To reiterate, the GCCI would like to appeal to all
Businessmen to voluntarily shut their businesses for at
least 5 continuous days to help break the chain. It is the
best thing that we can do in these difficult times. Apart
from serving the society, this will isolate us and our dear
family members from this highly infectious virus.

Stay Safe. Protect yourself. Protect your families. Emerge
Winner!
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